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Dear valued customer, 

 

 

Earlier this year, we introduced an updated visual brand and ordering platform. As part of the 

next phase of our evolution, we are streamlining many of the brands within the 

AmerisourceBergen family of companies, including the ASD Healthcare brand. 

 

Over time, you will see any references to ASD Healthcare be replaced by AmerisourceBergen or 

AmerisourceBergen’s specialty distribution capabilities. These changes will not have any impact 

on your day-to-day experience, how you order or your contract, as this is a change in branding 

and naming only.   

 

The goal of this branding update is to be easier to work with and to maximize utilization of our 

national distribution network, especially as the specialty drug marketplace continues to change 

and grow.  

 

We believe that uniting all pieces of our company is the best way for us to minimize complexity, 

provide a better experience, and be a stronger partner for you for years to come. Our unified 

global brand will help you discover our comprehensive service offerings, drive innovation and 

value, expand your impact, and serve more patients without barriers or added complexity.  

 

If you have any questions about this change or what you can expect to see changing in the 

coming weeks, please reach out to your sales representative or Customer Service at 

800.746.6273.  

 

Thank you for your business and for your continued partnership. Together, we are united in our 

purpose to create healthier futures.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Matt Glucksmann 

SVP, Health Systems & Specialty Services 

AmerisourceBergen 

 


